
From:
To: Randy Lowell <RLowell@Willoughbyhoefer.com>
CC: richeletaylor@gov.sc.gov

Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov>
Date: 8/8/2016 2:31:14 PM

Subject: MOX Case

Randy,
 
I’m returning to the private sector, and Richele Taylor, current LLR director, will be taking over my role in the 
Governor’s Office.  She’s copied on this e-mail.  Please continue to give her the ever interesting MOX updates J   I’ve 
really enjoyed working with you. 
 
Holly G. Pisarik
Chief Legal Counsel
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
O: 803-734-8465 C: 803-322-6255
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